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Experimental Journeys 
A Friendship Circles Initiative Sponsored by the Endless Possibilities Charitable Fund 

 
 

 
 
 
In the third decade of the 21st century, Christian communities of faith are facing an 
unprecedented challenge in communicating the good news of Jesus Christ to their families, 
friends, neighbors and co-workers. There is no single way to respond effectively to this mission 
challenge. Cultivating healthy relationships throughout our expanding friendship circles has the 
potential to impact and transform the spiritual journeys of people who live and work beyond 
the walls of our churches.  
 
The Endless Possibilities Charitable Fund, endowed by Drs. Lee and Lois Spitzer, is accepting 
grant requests for innovative experimental project proposals focused on cultivating healthy 
relationships in order to impact the spiritual journeys of people who are not currently 
intentional disciples of Jesus. Grants of up to $1,000 will be awarded to successful applicants. 
All grants are solely at the discretion of the Charitable Fund. 
 
Reviewable proposals should meet the following requirements:  

¨ Proposals must be creative and experimental in nature, and not be for current projects. 
¨ Proposals must be relationally-centered and outreach-focused. 
¨ Applicants must be connected to a Christian church or ministry that has 501(c)3 status. 

 
Grant proposals should be completed online and are accepted on a rolling basis. In order to 
complete the proposal, click this link: https://forms.gle/bJu5deDCchy365N29 
 
The full announcement and periodic updates on Experimental Journeys may be found online at: 
http://www.spiritualjourneypress.com/experimentaljourneys.html. 


